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Special Points of 

Interest 

 Parents‘ Meetings 

 Appointments 

 World Book Day 

 Archery 

 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

 

Stay and Play 0-4yrs      

Fridays 

9.30am – 12noon     

Entrance side of        

reception 

ALL WELCOME 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day—March 5th 2020 

It was a real treat to host Frank Cottrell Boyce at school yesterday.  

He is a renowned writer who contributed to the Olympic 2012 

opening ceremony!  We were thrilled to see the creative costumes 

you had made.  Lingham’s will have signed copies of his book    

available if you missed out but would like one.  Reserve directly at 

Lingham’s. 

 

 

 

 



Medical Appointments 

If your child has a medical appointment     

at any time during the day, appointment 

cards / letters must be produced. 

Our Fishkeeper of the week is Max from year 3\4.     

He produced some spectacular work about algae in 

fish tanks. 

Swimming Reminder Y4 / Y5 / Y6 

Swimming lessons continue for selected children from Years 4, 5 and 6 next week at  

Calday Swimming Pool.  Please ensure children have their swimming costume and a 

towel with them every day. 

Archery Years 2, 3, 4, 5, 6 

Archery sessions will be held during school 

time on a Tuesday.  If your child is            

interested, please complete the form and 

return to the office along with payment. 

Parents’ Meetings—Reminder 

Parents’ meetings week beginning 

March 9th.  If you have not already    

arranged a time to see your child’s class 

teacher.  Please complete the form and 

return to school as soon as possible. 

Cold Weather 

During this cold spell, please ensure that children are sent into school with adequate 

warm clothing coats, hats, gloves and scarves.  We know that some children arrive to 

school by car, with many only wearing light weight jackets.  Children can spend a      

considerable time outdoors during the day. 

Guess the teacher?  

A quiz sheet of staff baby photographs 

has been compiled to raise money for 

school funds.  They will be on sale to   

children for 20p a sheet from Monday 

9th March.  The most correct guesses 

wins a prize. 


